2003 World Cruise

CRYSTAL SYMPHONY
WONDERS OF THE SOUTHERN SEAS

Wednesday, February 19, 2003
Greetings Antarctica and Australia Adventurers,

Great to plant our feet once again on solid ground these past two days! And yet how nice to return to the
comforts of Crystal Symphony.

We had originally planned to hold the Fruhschoppen for you tomorrow, but the weather is still too cold to
be on an outdoor deck. And we can’t find an otherwise unoccupied space on the ship to have it! We will
reschedule this for a later date...and maybe even on a Sunday when, in true tradition, this gathering is
supposed to be!

The two Crystal Society parties will be held tomorrow evening. For eight of you Four-A’s this will be the
first of these events you’ve ever attended. Your party invitation officially acknowledges your membership in
the Crystal family. However I trust the feeling of belonging here happened soon after you came on board.
Lara, our Crystal Society Hostess, notes that a new brochure explaining the benefits of the Society has been
printed for 2003. For the latest details on the Society program, this pamphlet can be picked up at Lara’s
desk in the Crystal Plaza.

For a diversion from all the history and geography lessons we’ve had this past week, you will enjoy the
Enrichment presentation by Producer/Director Kevin Carlisle tomorrow morning. Dr. Harm de Blij and
Bill Toone also enlighten with their presentations tomorrow.

Check Reflections for the times and places of their lectures.

Before signing off........
What am I doing if:
a) I lubricate the knuckles where they rest on one another

b) I pull a club and set up a cross-rough

Wishing you a restful and peaceful night,

2003 World Cruise Hostess
Answers to the last newsletter, 16.Feb.2003:

What came first:

a) The Alps or the Rockies — the Rockies by almost 50 million years

a) The fork or the spoon — the spoon by almost 20,000 years

b) The Davis Cup or the The World Series — By three years, the Davis Cup in 1900
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